
P. O. BOX 013100, MIAMI, FL 33101

FLORIDA POWER 8c LIGHT COMPANY

June 8, 1978
L-78-201

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Att ntion: ttr.. A. Schwencer, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch fl
Division of Operating Reactors

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Mashington, D. C. 20555

Dear !hr. Schwencer:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and '4

Cocket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
St. Lucie Unit 1

Docket No. 50-335

On June 5, 1978, FPL personnel met with NRC staff members to discuss
Draft Staff Positions on System Operations and applicability of current
staff practice relative to onsite power source surveillance.

FPL concurs with the Draft Staff Positions on System Operations and will
provide its proposed methods, procedures and plans for implementation in
thirty days.

Me also plan to conform to Regulatory Guide 1.108 as implemented in
Standard Technical Specification for surveillance of onsite power source
for Turkey Point Units 3 and 4 and St. Lucie Unit 1 and will provide

,.proposed,technical specifications .in sixty days.

I/ery truly yours,

~'(zgY'~(
Robert E. Uhr ig
Vice President

RFU JAD:sl

?Sll~7004i

PEOPLE... SERVING PECPI.E


